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�Nearly two years in 
development.

� Adopted by City 
Council on June 17, 

2003.

� Recommends over 
$67M in 

improvements (in 
2003 dollars) over a 
40 year time period.



� Administrative update 
only – no material 

changes.

� Identify and address 
changes to internal and 
external conditions 

since 2003.

� Upon adoption append 
review document to 
original and conduct 
reviews every five 
years going forward.



�Internal Committee 
appointed.

�Four work phases.

�Will report back to 
LWRCC in late fall 
2014 after the 
review has been 
presented to Park 
Board and City 

Council.




